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Mobile phones, Smart watches, Photography and technology in the nursery

Keeping Children Safe in Education 2022 requires governing bodies and proprietors to ensure that children are taught about safeguarding, including online safety, as part of providing a ‘broad and balanced curriculum.'  

To ensure the safety of the children in the setting we operate a no mobile phone usage in the setting for both parents’ visitors and staff. To enforce this policy staff phones and smart watches are kept in the office / agreed place. In terms of visitors to the setting they will be asked to leave their mobile phone/ smart watches in the office whilst on the premises. Should they need to make a phone call this they can do either in the Nursery Office or another area where there are no children as directed by the manager or DSL. 

This policy includes details of how internet use at the setting is filtered and monitored and how we teach children to stay safe online whether they are at setting or at home

At Docklands Day Nursery we recognise information technology provides endless learning opportunities for children. We also acknowledge that not all encounters with information technology are positive and as such can be harmful to the safety and the wellbeing of the children. For this reason, when using information technology programmes and equipment we will:

· Check all apps, websites, and search results before using them with children.

· Always ensure children are supervised when accessing the internet.

· Ensure safety modes and filters are applied to computers / tablets.

· Role model safe behavior and privacy awareness.

· Talk to children about internet safety.

· Ask permission before children’s picture are taken.

· Check privacy settings to make sure personal data is not being shared inadvertently or inappropriately.

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/safeguarding-children-and-protecting-professionals-in-early-years-settings-online-safety-considerations 

The UK Safer Internet Centre provides an online safety helpline for professionals at 0344 381 4772 and helpline@saferinternet.org.uk . The helpline provides expert advice and support for school and college staff with regards to online safety issues

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ from NCA-CEOP provides support for the children’s workforce, parents and carers on staying safe online.
Adopted by the Directors: August 2013. This policy is reviewed the same period annually except where there is a change in circumstance. Review Date: 7th August 2023. Next Review Date: 7th August 2024. Reviewed by: Gabriel Ezemah.

NB: From 02/12/2022 all policies are electronically signed off as an e-signature by writing my full name in italics.
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